
TOWN OF ENNIS 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 
The Town of Ennis will hold a public hearing on August 8, 2024, at 6:15 PM in the Town Hall, 328 
W Main St. The purpose of the hearing is to obtain public comments regarding the Town’s 
overall community development needs (public infrastructure & facilities, economic development, 
and housing), including the needs of low and moderate-income persons. The Town of Ennis will 
also seek the views of citizens on the activities that should be undertaken to meet the identified 
needs and their relative priority. The Town may apply for funding from the Montana Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program (federal funding administered by the Montana 
Department of Commerce) and other state and federal funding sources to address housing, 
public facilities, or other community needs. The Town wants its residents to comment and offer 
suggestions for projects to address the most urgent needs. Comments may be given orally at the 
hearing or submitted in writing before 2:00 PM, August 8, 2024. Written comments may be sent 
to: Town of Ennis/CDBG, 328 W Main Street, Ennis, MT. 59729 or emailed to: 
gingerg@ennismontana.org 

 
Anyone who would like more information or wants to submit suggestions should contact Ginger 
Guinn, Clerk/Treasurer, at (406) 682-4287   X1 
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